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Dear SirfMadam

The Yacht, 18-19 Victoria Parade, Torquay

| refer to the above premises and an app[icafion for the Grant of a new Premises
Licence.

The police have met with the applicants and their legal representatives and discussed
the application. As a result of these discussions the police consider that the following
conditions should be imposed in order to ensure that the Licensing Objectives are met:

1. The premises must join and participate in the Torquay Nitenet Radio Scheme.

2. The premises shall join the Torquay Night Time Economy Forum and the DPS or a
member of the management team shall attend at least two meetings per calendar
year.

3. At each exit used by customers, suitable signage shall be displayed, informing

) customers that they are entering a ‘No Drinking Zone' and that no open drinking
vessels are to be taken bevond such point.

4. At each exit used by customers, suitable signage shall be displayed, requesting
customers to leave in a quiet and orderly manner.

5. On Fridays and Saturdays, Sundays and Mondays of Bank Holiday Weekends, New
Years Eve, Christmas Eve, Boxing Day, Valentines Day and Halloween {whenever
they do not fall on a Friday or Saturday), when the premises sells alcohol after
midnight and remains open after 12.30 am, SIA door stewards shall be employed on
the premises from 10.00 pm until closing at a ratio of 1 door supervisor per 100
customers.

In respect of condition 5 above, the police consider that this condition should apply as
opposed to condition number 2 under the Prevention of Crime and Disorder on page 13 of
the application.
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The police do not consider that there are other ways in which this application can be made
acceptable.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact my Licensing
Department on the above telephone number.

Yours faithfully

Superintendent J Nye
Geographic Superintendent — Torbay




